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Hello, 

I am a resident of the Topping Elementary School boundaries. I have three kids and two of
them are going into Kindergarten next year at Topping. I was so excited to see that you're
building a trail so students can walk to Topping. Once you expand the trail to 48th Street it
will go directly behind my property. At first I was nervous about this, but now I am very
excited that my kids will be able to walk and bike to their elementary school and hopefully
eventually their middle school. Thank you for building this trail. 

I'm on the neighborhood association board and I am forming a PTA at Topping Elementary.
Please keep me updated on any developments with this trail and let me know if I can help in
any way. 

Thank you,
Amy 
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